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BANGLADESH HIGH COMMISSIONER CALLS ON THE GOVERNOR

Itanagar Sept. 25: High Commissioner of Bangladesh to India, His Excellency Mr. Tariq
Ahmad Karim called on His Excellency General (Retd) J.J. Singh, Governor, Arunachal Pradesh
at Raj Bhavan, Itanagar on 24th September last. He was accompanied by Mr. Md. Habibur
Rahman Khan, Commercial Counsellor in the high commission, reports PRO to Governor.

They discussed various matters of interest for promoting Indo- Bangladesh relations and
issues concerning interests of Northeast and Arunachal Pradesh in particular. Inland waterways,
Brahmaputra River project and areas of prospective trade and commercial activities were taken
up in the meeting. The Governor highlighted the tourism and hydropower potential of the State.

In his interaction with the Governor, the High Commissioner called for promotion of
social, cultural and economic bonds amongst the people of both the countries.

Secretary to Governor Shri Ankur Garg also attended the meeting.
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